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Heather Grieve, Chair 
Board of Education 
School District No. 73 (Kamloops-Thompson) 
Email: hgrieve 

 
Recently, the Pineview Elementary project was approved for $65.27 million, which includes a 
485-seat school with additional funding for childcare, Green House Gas reduction and Mass 
Timber. In last year’s 2022/23 Capital Plan Response Letter, the Batchelor Heights Elementary 

address issues of racism.  
 
Again, thank you for writing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rachna Singh 
Minister 
 
 


